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6 September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: Traffic Congestion on Hempton Lane 
 
It has been a great start to the new academic year welcoming our amazing 
students back to Patchway Community School. 
 
With the changes to the timings of our school day we have seen an increase in 
traffic congestion on Hempton Lane. We would respectfully ask that you do 
everything possible to reduce traffic on Hempton Lane at the end of the school 
day. This may involve asking your child to walk a short distance so you meet them 
in a different location or exploring car sharing with friends or other safer routes to 
get to and from school. 
 
If you do have to park on Hempton Lan please do so considerately and safely. 
I am very grateful for your cooperation with this request. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Stephen Kneller 
Headteacher 
 
 


